
August 4, 2022 

 The regular monthly meeting of Hutchinson Township met at Gopher Campfire. Chairman Brent Uecker 

called the meeting to order. Members present were Brent Uecker, Craig Powell, Michelle Uecker and Craig 

Schmeling. Guest Larry Murphy 

The Clerk’s minutes of the July 2022 regular meeting were sent via email prior to meeting. Craig Powell moved 

to approve the minutes. Second by Jon Christensen. Motion carried. 

The Treasurer’s report of receipts, expenditures and balances was given, and the checkbook was reconciled. 

Beginning July Balance was $456,784.08. and ending balance was $462,754.33. Craig Powell moved to approve 

the report. Second by Jon Christensen. Motion carried. 

Receipts 

• Mid Country Bank (Interest)        $11.73 

• State of MN (Fine Sharing)        $259.97 

• State of MN (Township Aid)        $1,240.50 

• Nuvera (Franchise Fee)        $2,066.40 

• State of MN (American Rescue Plan – ARPA 2nd half payment)   $66,225.03 

Craig Powell made a motion to pay the following bill. Second by Jon Christensen. Motion Carried 

Bills 

• Michael Murphy Const. (July Road Work)      $6,817.00 

• Xtratyme Technologies, Inc (Monthly Invoice)     $34.60 

• City of Hutchinson (Fire Dept – Recue #8 Replacement)    $13,673.00 

• Craig Schmeling (Election Supplies – Power Strips)     $24.44 

 

Old Business:  

• Road Conditions – Larry Murphy stated that due to the dry conditions it is tough to do any grading. The 

board told Larry to not do any grading until we get some moisture unless there is an extremely bad 

spot on a road. 

• August Meeting – there are a couple of people that can’t make the August 11 meeting date. Craig 

Powell made a motion to move the meeting ahead to Thursday August 4, 2022. Second by Brent 

Uecker. Carried. A notice will be posted on the website and at by the gate at Gopher Campfire. 

Concerns from Residents: 

• Nothing was brought forward 

 

 



New Business 

• Common St – general township roads – Resident called stating he felt they are narrowing. Larry 

Murphy was told that if he or Mike receive any calls from residents, they are to instruct them to 

contact a Supervisor and they do not need to listen to any complaints. The Supervisors all stated they 

felt the resident was talking about the part of Common St that is cared for by Collinwood Township as 

the Hutch Township west half is in good shape along with all the roads with the dry weather we are 

having. – No further action required. 

 

Meetings: 

Concerns from Residents: 

• Nothing was brought forward 

Adjournment    

There being no further business before the board, Jon Christensen made a motion to adjourn. Second by 

Craig Powell. Motion carried. 

 

________________________________Chairman________________________________Clerk 


